
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING (STUDY SESSION) OF THE  
SPOKANE CITY COUNCIL

MEETING OF FEBRUARY 8, 2024, 11:00 a.m. 

The regularly scheduled meeting (Study Session) of the Spokane City Council 
scheduled for 11:00 a.m. on February 8, 2024, has been canceled.  

The joint Council-Administration budget discussion previously scheduled for 
February 8, 2024, will be rescheduled for February 15, 2024. 


